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Comments: I am staunchly against this anti fixed gear initiative.  The large majority of climbers who develop in

this way have great stewardship with their development practices. The foremost reason for continued allowance

of fixed gear is the pure safety of the climbing community. The number of climbing accidents will go through the

roof without fixed anchors. Not to mention how would some of the most iconic and inspiring features ever be

climbed without bolts on a slab or anchors at the very least? 

 

Allow for the continued inspiration of future generations to be called to the outdoors through climbing. Keep us

safe. Allow the bolts.


